
 

 

Full Time Officer Reports  

Students’ Union President  

Officer Name: Jade Haley Role: President  

Date of report: 12/10/2017 
What work have you been undertaking towards your objectives since the last meeting? Please 
limit this to 5 items. 

 

 Working on the housing fair in preparation for Refresher’s Week in Semester 2. Current date 
set to be 29th and 30th of Jan (1 being on st johns and 1 at city)  

 Big involvement in World Mental Health Day.  

 First on campus chlamydia screeing took place on the 4th of October. Planning the next one to 
take place after Christmas. Johnnies for Jonny campaign has also had a refresh.  

 Don’t Rent Yet campaign being planned and media request form submitted – to follow 
firework pattern of last year but to be much more appealing to the eye.  

 Continuing working on the governance review – visited Bournemouth SU over summer to see 
how they are structured. Have also communicated with other SU’s as part of the review.  

 
 

What progress have you made on actions you have been mandated by Student Council to carry 
out? 
N/A 
 

List up to 5 other duties of note have you been carrying out within your role and state how has 
this been benefitting students.  
 

 We gave a presentation at the Board of Governors Strategic Away Day on the strategic 
direction of the Students’ Union. This was a great opportunity and very well received. The 
University has never asked us to do anything like this before so it shows their 
appreciation/faith in what we are doing. 

  Had an input into the review of the student code of conduct and suggested some parts to 
change/include and majority of suggestions have been implemented.  

 Held our first staff open day to provide an opportunity for university staff to find out how the 
SU supports and develops students. We had 60 staff members attend which is a great start 
but out of 1000 staff members is quite poor. We are looking to have this as an annual event.  

 Have been taking part in Sober for October to help raise money for Macmillan Cancer 
Support  

 
 

What are the 5 key tasks you aim to get done before the next meeting? 



 Be able to bring some design work drafts for the Don’t Rent Yet campaign 

 Have a clear action plan for the governance review  

 Provide a report for the Johnnies for Jonny service  

 Have a confirmed venue for the Housing Fair  

 Raise £300 for Macmillan Cancer Support though Sober for October!  
 

 

What, in particular, do you want to draw to Student Council’s attention?  (This might include 
events/activities you’re planning, feedback from meetings you’ve attended or something you’d 



 

 

like Student Council to discuss or debate, for instance). 
 

 
  
- RAG week starts next week – would be great for you to get involved in some events or maybe 
host some last minute activities  
- We are celebrating black history month – there is an art competition looking at ‘black history – 
what does it mean to you’. Please help us promote this to your students.  
- Looking to attend/speak to some of you and your students around the governance review, I will 
get in contact in due course.  
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Vice-President Education 

Officer Name: Euan Morrison Role: VP Education 

Date of report: 17/10/2017 
What work have you been undertaking towards your objectives since the last meeting? 


 Set up working group with University to review the Academic Representation System.  

 Name change from StAR to Course Rep  

  Ran promotion campaign around becoming a Course Rep.  

 Working with the University Carers Department to Promote Upcoming Graduate Fair  
 

 

What progress have you made on actions you have been mandated by Student Council to carry 
out? 
 
None yet! 
 

List up to 5 other duties of note have you been carrying out within your role and state how has 
this been benefitting students. 


 Recruitment of Institute and Course Reps.  

Having the students in place as soon as possible to be able to collect feedback is an important 
part of the Academic Representation System. Course Reps are being finalised this week. 
Institute Reps have been difficult to recruit in areas however progress is being made and 
most will be in place by the end of the week.  
 

 Began training for Institute and Course Reps.  
This year the training has been changed so that Course Reps receive their training in their 
specific institute. Institute Reps have had specific training for them for the first time.  
 

 Producing materials for Course Reps at Partner Colleges.  
We produced a Camtasia that took students through the Course Rep training. This is of 
particular use to students at partner collages who are unable to attend the training sessions 
we put on for students in Worcester.  
 

 Attending and providing to a workshop looking at the redevelopment of the lecture theatre in 
Riverside.  
Plans are in place to redevelop the lecture hall in the Riverside. I took a group of 5 students to 
the presentation where the suggested a number of options for the space. Students provided 
feedback during the discussion and contributed to a typed up report submitted.  
 

 Delivered induction talks to new students about the Students Union  
It is really important that we deliver these talks in order to inform all students especially 
those who have newly arrived about the services and opportunities that the Students Union 
have to offer.  

 

What are the 5 key tasks you aim to get done before the next meeting? 





 

 


 Complete recruitment of Institute and Course Reps  

 Complete training for Institute and Course Reps  

 Explore options for Students attending a national Careers Fair  

  Explore options around PAT’s with Sarah Greer  

 Update all dated documentation referring to StARs  
 

 
 

What, in particular, do you want to draw to Student Council’s attention?  (This might include 
events/activities you’re planning, feedback from meetings you’ve attended or something you’d 
like Student Council to discuss or debate, for instance). 
 
Course Rep Forum – 23rd October 12:45-14:15  
Graduate Fair – 24th October 11:30-15:00  
 

 

 

  



 

 

Vice President Student Activities 

Officer Name: Sophie Glenny Role: VP Student Activities  

Date of report: 16/10/2017 
What work have you been undertaking towards your objectives since the last meeting? Please 
limit this to 5 items. 



 New Year, New Soc - Sophie started a campaign called “New year, New Soc” in Welcome 
Week. This allowed for students to suggest any society by filling in a postcard. Once a 
suggestion had been made, they will receive a free pair of socks (the first 13 are branded with 
the SU logo). If four or more people suggest the same one Sophie will set up an initial 
meeting. Some of the suggestions that had been made such as ‘Mature Students Society’ has 
moved forward for approval.  

 Inter-halls Championships - Sophie started an all year round event with the Residential 
Ambassadors called “Inter-halls Championships”, the first event was an Obstacle Course and 
Bungee Run. This is focussed at first year students that may want to take part in recreational 
activities with their friends in their halls. Throughout the year there will be a variety of 
different activities and hall groups will compete against each other. At the end of the 
academic year, the halls with the most points will win the Inter-halls trophy!  

 Researching ‘Keeping Wednesday Afternoons Free’ and looking to collate a survey to send to 
students.  

 
 

What progress have you made on actions you have been mandated by Student Council to carry 
out? 

N/A 
 

List up to 5 other duties of note have you been carrying out within your role and state how has 
this been benefitting students.  
 



 This year Sophie had a role in completely revamping the training that we deliver to our sport 
and society committees. Expanding its scope, providing specific and relevant sessions, we saw 
249 committee members over the course of two days. Our aim was to not only prepare 
committee members for the upcoming year but get them more involved physically and 
develop new skills.  

 Sophie is also looking to do a fortnightly “Sophie’s round up”, this will be an online newsletter 
focussing on what our Societies are getting up to in terms of any events, fundraising etc.  

  Worc Hard Play Hard will also be continuing this year, Sophie is working closely with the 
marketing department to ensure articles are coming in for the next issue and working on 
designs.  

 
 

What are the 5 key tasks you aim to get done before the next meeting?

 Before the next meeting, I aim to have full statistics from New Year, New Soc.

 I also aim to have carried out the survey in regards to Keeping Wednesday Afternoons Free 
and therefore will have more to feedback on that.  

 
 

What, in particular, do you want to draw to Student Council’s attention?  (This might include 
events/activities you’re planning, feedback from meetings you’ve attended or something you’d 
like Student Council to discuss or debate, for instance). 
The above information regarding new societies. 

 



 

 

 


